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Traffic signal to be offline today on San Carlos Boulevard and Whitewater Court/Summerlin 
Square Drive for utility work 
Southbound outside lane on San Carlos Boulevard also closed through early next week to complete work 
 
Fort Myers, FL, July 10, 2025 – Utility line work along San Carlos Boulevard will result in the traffic signal 
being temporarily offline at the intersection with Whitewater Court/Summerlin Square Drive (the Walmart 
Supercenter) starting this morning through this afternoon. 
 
During this time, no left turns will be allowed from San Carlos Boulevard to Whitewater or Summerlin 
Square. Only right turns will be allowed from Whitewater Court or Summerlin Square Drive to San Carlos 
Boulevard. 
 
Also, the outside southbound through-lane of San Carlos Boulevard will be closed through early next 
week as the utility work is completed.  
 
There is no interruption to utility services due to this work. 
 
Updates will be posted to Lee County social media channels. Links are available here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/socialmedia 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. 
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